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This map is an enlargement of a more comprehensive 
geologic map of Monterey County, “The Digital 
Geologic Map of Monterey County, California”, 
compiled by L. Rosenberg for Monterey County, and is 
presented here for  the purposes of education. The 
legend to the right is the complete legend for the 
original County map, and all citations refer to work 
compiled to create the full map. Some rock types 
represented in this legend may not be present in the 
above enlargement. For more information, see report 
“Geologic Resources and Constraints, Monterey 
County, California-A Technical Report for the Monterey 
County 21ST Century General Plan Update Program” by 
L. Rosenberg, 2001.

This map is one of five maps created for the CRWC. Data used for this map were: USGS DEM (seamless.usgs.gov/viewer.htm) and EPA RF3 hydrologic data compiled by the 

California Coastal Commission (WATER dataset) (centralcoastdata.org). Geology and fault layers supplied by permission from Monterey County and Lewis Rosenberg. All layers 

were processed using ESRI ArcGIS software by W. Newman.

Funding for this project has been provided in full or in part through a contract with the State Water Resources control Board (SWRCB) (agreement number 02-041-235-1) 

pursuant to the Costa-Machado Water Act of 2000 (Proposition 13) and any amendments thereto for the implementation of California’s Non-point Sources Pollution Program. 

The contents of this document do not necessarily reflect the views and policies of the SWRCB, nor does mention of trade names or commercial products constitute endorsement 

or recommendation for use.

Data Disclaimer

This map was developed by the Foundation of CSUMB for uses beneficial to the CRWC. While the Foundation of CSUMB believes the information to be reliable and made efforts to 

assure its reliability at the time the information was compiled, the information is provided "as is". The State of California, the Foundation of CSUMB and the Watershed Institute 

are not responsible for the accuracy, completeness, quality or legal sufficiency of the information. Any expressed or implied warranties, including, but not limited to, the implied 

warranties of merchantability and fitness for purpose ARE SPECIFICALLY DISCLAIMED. Neither the Foundation of CSUMB, the Watershed Institute, nor the State of California shall 

be held liable for any direct, indirect, incidental, special, exemplary or consequential damages (including, but not limited to: procurement of substitute goods or services; loss of 

use, data or profits; or business interruption), however caused and on any theory of liability, whether in contract, strict liability or tort, arising in any way out of the use of this 

information. This disclaimer applies to use of the information alone and to its aggregate use with other information, data or programs.

Suggested map citation:

Newman, W.B., Smith, D.P. & Watson, F.G.R. (2004) The Carmel River Watershed  - Map Set. The Watershed Institute, California State University Monterey Bay, 

Publication No. WI-2004-04. 5 maps.

Map Publication No. WI-2004-04-4.
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“to balance 
environmental 

protection and the 
diverse needs of 
the Community”

The Carmel River Watershed Council and Conservancy (CRWC)

The CRWC is a non profit, community based 
organization founded in 1999 and built on a 
foundation of mutual understanding of and 
respect for the rights of "Stakeholders" in the 
Carmel River Watershed. The CRWC's primary 
commitment is protection of the natural resources 
that form the Carmel River Watershed.  The most 
important issues identified by the public outreach 
process include; water quality and quantity, 
riparian habitat for native species, erosion, 
sediment transport, infiltration and runoff, 
communication, flooding/drainage, education, 
cultural resources, and quality of life.

www.carmelriverwatershed.org
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